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Kim Hammond

From: Waimamaku ResourceCentre <waimamakuresourcecentre@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, 19 April 2022 11:13 pm
To: Funding
Subject: RE: supply of quotes for funding app.

Categories: Kaikohe-Hokianga CB

CAUTION:  This email originated from outside Far North District Council. 
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Kia Ora 
 
After a conversation with Kim early last week pertaining to our last application we submitted, we would like to 
mention why we have not included quotes from more local suppliers. 
 
Waimamaku is an isolated town, the closest furniture or hardware supplier is either Kaikohe or Kerikeri. 
 
Delivery of furniture to Waimamaku is not available or offered by any smaller local suppliers from Kaikohe also 
neither Bunnings or Mitre 10 offer a delivery service to Waimamaku, for these items. 
 
Therefore we provided quotes from suppliers in Kerikeri as we have a staff member who travels there quite regularly 
- who can pick up the items for us with a ute, in one hit, from Freedom Furniture and Mitre 10 in Kerikeri. 
 
We hope this will be helpful in clarifying why we did not include local quotes. 
 
 
Nga Mihi 
Sandy-lee  
Resource Centre Coordinator | 09 405 8168 
7235 SH 12, Waimamaku 
(PO. Box 5, Waimamaku 0473 
 

 
 


